Scottish Woodlands Ltd

Mayfield, High Street, Dingwall, Ross-shire V15 9ST
Telophone: 01349 864999 Facsimile: 01349 864333
Email: Dingwall.Office @ scottishwoodlands.co.uk

15 June 2001
Our Ref' 24525/BT/MAM

] Mackay Esq
Bailies of Bennachie
Dellside

Blairdaff

Inverurie

ABS1 SLT

Dear James

ROWANTREE FOOTPATH, PITTODRIE
Further to my brief telephone call, just a note to thank you for agreeing to say a few words
on behalf of the Bailies on the completion of this project. You have expert knowledge of
the hill and are aware of the importance of the path to the access onto Bennachie and it is
therefore entirely appropriate that you should contribute.

Depending on the weather we will either speak on site, or at the hotel, but these last minute
arrangements can be made nearer the time. A letter of invitation is being sent separately by
the Estate.

With regards. v

Yours sincerely
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28" June 2001

James Mackay
Bailies of Bennachie
Dellside

Blairdaff

Inverurie

ABS51 SLT

Dear Mr. Mackay

ROWANTREE FOOTPATH RESTORATION - PITTODRIE ESTATE

Following a jointly funded restoration you are invited to attend the opening of the above on 1
July 2001. The substantially improved footpath runs from the Rowantree Carpark to the Mither
Tap. This project was jointly funded by Pittodrie Estate, Scottish Enterprise, Scottish Natural
Heritage, Aberdeenshire Council and managed by Scottish Woodlands.

We will meet at Pittodrie House at 10.30am for coffee and then proceed to the footpath, transport
will be provided by the hotel, for the opening. The opening will consist of a brief presentation
followed by a short walk along the path before returning the hotel for a light lunch and then
departure.

We do hope you can join us on the day and would appreciate your reply by 10" July 2001.

We look forward to welcoming you to Pittodrie House.

Yours sincerely

PP /ﬁﬁm&

Theo. Smith
Chairman



